FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

LOCAL STUDENT AWARDED SCHOLARSHIP IN NATION’S CAPITAL


[HEADQUARTERS CITY] – [STUDENT NAME], a senior from [STUDENT SCHOOL], was awarded a [$3,000/$2,000/$1,000] scholarship in Washington, D.C., on Monday, June 19, from [CO-OP NAME] and the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association.

[STUDENT LAST NAME] was in the nation’s capital as a delegate of the 2023 Washington Youth Tour. The annual event, sponsored by [CO-OP NAME] and the Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association, provides young leaders with an opportunity to explore the nation’s capital, learn about government and cooperatives and develop their leadership skills.

Students were selected for the trip by writing short stories titled “Co-ops Connect” that explains how co-ops connect Tennessee communities with energy, education, broadband, economic development and more. [STUDENT LAST NAME] was awarded the Robert McCarty Memorial Scholarship for having the [first/second/third] place story of the thousands of papers submitted across the state for this year’s contest.

McCarty was an employee of Volunteer Energy Cooperative and longtime chaperone on the annual Youth Tour. McCarty lost a battle with cancer in 2015, and sponsoring cooperatives renamed the scholarship in honor of his love for young people.

[QUOTE FROM WINNING DELEGATE]

[CO-OP EMPLOYEE, TITLE] said that youth tour delegates are the future leaders of the region. "Through the Youth Tour, these young people are given an extraordinary chance to explore history and public policy in a direct way, cultivate their leadership skills and acquire knowledge that will be valuable for their communities down the road."

[STUDENT’S COLLEGE PLANS]

[CO-OP BOILERPLATE]

The Tennessee Electric Cooperative Association provides leadership, advocacy and support for Tennessee’s 23 electric cooperatives and publishes The Tennessee Magazine, the state’s most widely circulated periodical. Visit tnelectric.org or tnmagazine.org to learn more. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION

[CO-OP MEDIA CONTACT INFORMATION]
Trent Scott | Vice President of Corporate Strategy | 615.515.5534 | tscott@tnelectric.org
